
RE: Mallard Pass Solar Project  

Name: Sally Jane Threapleton  

Address:  

ASI Property ID: 13 

 

Our property was visited as part of the Accompanied Site Inspection on 18th August 2023. 

However, during the inspection, there was not opportunity given for our views and concerns 

to be raised to the attendees.  

We have previously commented on the huge scale of the environmental and atheistic impact 

of the planned site; however, we would also like to raise more individual lifestyle concerns 

that we have.  

My husband,  

 He is a radio amateur and has been a member of the 

Amateur Radio Society for many years.  His radio has always been an important way for him 

to communicate with his friends, and global contacts, which he has habitually done daily for 

decades.  

The planned solar panels will be in the adjacent field to his radio antenna system, which is 

highly sensitive to interference. He is now very worried about the impact of the solar panels 

on his radio equipment. Without being able to maintain this lifelong hobby, he will be cut off 

from his friend group,  this route to keep in contact with 

others has become increasingly important to him. He simply would be lost without it. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sally Threapleton  




